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Dear City of Goleta,
Usually, the developers build the most density to get the most bang for their buck.
Seldom do they think about the environment or the people involved.
Any development that puts cars in " other areas" has yet to consider the client's
needs.
This development, as it stands, sounds like a disaster waiting to happen.

With gratitude,
Karey Campbell

Karen Campbell, M, A, CCC-SP
CEO/Founder of Community Counts Inc.
310-396-2291
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